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Verizon conducted a search of the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) and 
the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) databases and found no existing 
structures that would allow for collocation within one mile of the proposed tower 
located at Call Road, Map 412, Lot 4, Colrain, MA that would serve to meet the 
coverage objects.

Kip Divito


